
 

 

 
Gawler East Link Road Project 
Concept Design of Potts Road Roundabout 
 
 
Dear Resident/Property Owner, 
 
The Department of Planning, Transport and Infrastructure (DPTI) would like to provide you with an 
update on the Gawler East Link Road Project. 
 
Earlier this year the project team consulted with the community and stakeholders to provide 
feedback prior to the detailed design phase commencing.  
 
This feedback has been considered and has resulted in some modifications to increase functionality 
and improve safety and amenity for all road users, pedestrians and cyclists. 
 
The project will construct a new roundabout to connect Potts Road with the Gawler East Link Road.  
 
The project scope at this location includes: 
 

 Offset roundabout to allow for potential future extension of link road. 

 One lane in each direction on approach to the roundabout intersection. 

 Detention basin to improve filtration of storm water  

 Amenity mound to improve noise mitigation and privacy. 

 50km/h speed limit. 

 New asphalt surfacing and line marking. 

 Improved pedestrian facilities including footpath and crossing points. 

 On street bicycle lanes to the Gawler East Link Road. 

 Shared environment paths around the roundabout- in which bicycles can mix safely with 
motor vehicle traffic.  

 Light emitting diode (LED) lighting. 

A concept plan is attached for your viewing and information. 
 
Should you require further information, please contact the DPTI project team via: 
 
Email: dpti.gawlereastlinkroadproject@sa.gov.au 
Telephone: 1300 282 939 
Or visit our website: www.dpti.sa.gov.au/gelr for information regarding the project. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Gawler East Link Road Project Team 
21/12/2018 
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